
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

12th September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:  Paris 2023 
 
We are offering a number of our students the fantastic opportunity to join Team SUA on a tour 
of Paris. Students in Years 7, 8, 9, Year 10 language students and Year 12 are invited to join us in 
an exciting initiative in which our students will be able to develop their French language skills, 
explore the sights and history of this wonderful city and simply have fun at EuroDisney!  
 
The learning outcomes and benefits to your child will be enormous. Firstly, there will be a clear 
focus on the geography of the city; from the River Seine to the top of Montparnasse and the 
other iconic sightseeing opportunities along the way.  We will also explore modern and classic 
art at the Louvre museum including the Mona Lisa.  Students will explore religious monuments 
and buildings such as the Notre Dame Cathedral and Sacre Coure and a combination of 
educational interests at the Natural History Museum. The educational benefits of world travel 
and experiencing different cultures are endless. 
 
This trip comes at a cost that we believe to be outstanding value. The trip would depart from 
SUA on Monday 27th March 2023 for four nights/five days. The trip will cost just £475 per 
student which includes: 
 

• Coach travel to and from Paris on an executive coach 

• Eurotunnel from Folkestone to Calais 

• Hotel accommodation at Comfort Hotel Chelles on a half board basis for four nights 

• Two days at EuroDisney with hopper access between Disneyland and Walt Disney 
Studios 

• Louvre Museum entrance 

• Montparnasse tower access 

• Musee Curie (Marie Curie museum) entrance 

• Musee National d’Histoire Naturelle entrance 

• Access to Sacre Couer de France Basilica 

• Bateaux Mouches boat trip 



 

 

 
This is, as I am sure you will agree, a fantastic opportunity to enable your child to see Paris, 
learn from professionals and develop their education in a new and stimulating environment. I 
am proposing that we hold a presentation to explain the trip in detail and answer any questions 
or concerns that you might have. This trip can only happen if we have an appropriate number 
of students who book on to this trip and pay their deposit on time. The deposit required to 
secure a space will be £100 with the remainder to be paid in instalments: £200 in November 
and the final payment of £175 in January. Financial support may be available to students 
entitled to free school meals – please enquire via email.  Payments will open on ParentPay at 
9am on the morning of Friday 16th September and places will be fitted on a first come, first 
served basis. 
 
The presentation will be held this week at 6pm on Thursday 15th September, in the main hall, 
where you can ask questions and learn more. Please complete the form below and return to Mr 
Stokes at your earliest opportunity if you plan on attending.  
 
In doing this, there is no commitment to attend the trip, this is purely for information regarding 
the initial plans and discussing options. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr S Stokes 
 
 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Paris trip open evening – Thursday 15th September, 6pm start - Main Hall 
 

 
Name of student _________________________  Tutor group__________________ 
 
I will be attending the open evening to find out more information about the trip to Paris. 
 
Signed ________________________________  Date _______________________ 


